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Mr. Patrick Smith, Chair
Neighborhood Board No. 12

c/o Neighborhood Commission Office
Kapalama Hale

925 Dillingham Boulevard, Suite 160
Honolulu, Hawaii 96817

Dear Mr. Smith:

Subject: Pacific Heights Road Area Water System Improvements, Honolulu, Oahu, Hawaii

The Board of Water Supply has scheduled the design of a water main and service lateral
replacement project in the Pacific Heights area to improve water service reliability within the
neighborhood. New service laterals and water mains will be installed along the streets shown
on the enclosed map.

As part of the design work, our consultant, Park Engineering, will be surveying the streets,
sidewalks, and areas around water meters to gather information on existing conditions.

After the design work is completed, a subsequent construction project will be advertised for
bids. Construction will begin after we process all contract documents and obtain all approvals
and permits. We shall inform you when we plan to start construction.

If you have any questions, please contact Lester Fujikami, Design and Plans Review Branch
Head, Capital Projects Division, at 748-5713.

Very truly yours,

—&A g

ERNEST Y. W. LAU, P.E.
Manager and Chief Engineer
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